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Date: September 13, 2023 
 
To: GBCI Staff 
 Persons in Our Care (PIOC) 
 Visitors 
 
From: Chris Stevens, Warden 
 Green Bay Correctional Institution 
 
RE: Video Visits 
 
Please be advised that video visits for PIOC in General Population and Restrictive Housing will resume 
effective Monday September 25, 2023. 
 
PIOC housed in the North Cell Hall shall have visits on Tuesdays and Fridays. 
PIOC housed in the South Cell Hall shall have visits on Mondays and Thursdays. 
 
In-person visits remain suspended until further notice.  
 


